
PUBLIC INPUT OPPORTUNITY: 
Cannabis Retail Store Application LLA #25-04 

 

 

              Published on: March 20, 2025 

Notice is hereby given that the following business establishment has made an application to the Liquor and Cannabis 
Regulation Branch to establish a new cannabis retail store. 
 

Public input on this application is invited prior to the City of 
Burnaby submitting a response to the Liquor and Cannabis 
Regulation Branch regarding this application. 
 

RETAIL CANNABIS APPLICATION LLA #25-04 

APPLICANT NAME: Local Burnaby Holdings LTD (Gary 
Hehar) 

ADDRESS: 3722 Canada Way 

PURPOSE: The purpose of the application is to 

establish a new private cannabis retail store at 3722 

Canada Way. 

PUBLIC INPUT DEADLINE: March 25, 2025 

          

         

MORE INFORMATION AVAILABLE: Further details on this cannabis 
retail store application are available from the Planning and 
Development Department at 604-294-7400. 
 

HOW TO PARTICIPATE: If you wish to provide written 
comments to staff for consideration on this application prior to 
the City of Burnaby submitting its response and 
recommendations to the Liquor and Cannabis Regulation 
Branch, please quote reference LLA #25-04.  You may either 
email planning@burnaby.ca or fill in a webform at 
Burnaby.ca/SubmitALetter. 
 

Physical letters will also be accepted and can be mailed or hand 
delivered to: Planning and Development Department  
4949 Canada Way, Burnaby BC V5G 1M2 
 

SUBMISSION DEADLINE: All submissions must be received by  
4:45 p.m. on March 25, 2025 and should include the author’s 
name, civic address, and will become part of the permanent   
public record in accordance with the Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act. 
 

B. ZEINABOVA 
Deputy Corporate Officer   

  Burnaby.ca | 4949 Canada Way, Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2   
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